
Dredge Update 6-22-2016 

 Dredging began on June 1st.  

   

 Dredging is continuing on the SOUTH side of the NORTH finger, Dock 2.  

 

 Dredgers should be routinely contacted on Marine radio band Channel 80, 

and you are advised to contact them on your way in or out of the Marina. 

(They also monitor Ch. 16).  Sometimes, a few minutes may be needed to 

relocate their equipment- they are able to better respond when you give 

15-20 minutes notice before moving.  Slow, safe vessel moves in all 

Marina areas are requested. 

 

 Next phase   North side, dock 2- North finger to include slips 

20052063.  You will be contacted with your temporary slip 

assignment.   Estimated start next phase is – Mon., 6-27-2016 


